
 

 

 June 05, 2024 

Com – 24/4113 

To: 

Distribution list 

 

By Electronic Mail 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

 

Re: Revised Immigration Control Services Fee 

 

Please be advised that the fee for the subject services for vessels calling at 

Ashkelon and Eilat ports will be updated as follows. 

 

The revised Immigration Control Services fee will be 1,500 US$ per call.  

   

 

The updated fee will be effective as of July 1st, 2024. 

 

     

Yours faithfully, 

   
        Effie Milutin 

Deputy General Manager 

Commerce & Marketing 

 
 


